
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND         

  DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER EDUCATION 

NAGALAND: KOHIMA.                             

NO.HED/HOST/1/2016/                                                     Dated, Kohima, the 30th June 2023 

 

INFORMATION ON SUBMISSION OF NEW HOSTEL REGISTRATION FORM. 

The Directorate of Higher Education, Nagaland, Kohima, hereby issue this information 

to all who have collected the new Hostel Registration Form from this Office that they can now 

submit the filled Registration Form along with the required documents as mentioned in the 

Form to this Office on or before 14th July 2023. The additional document which was verbally 

communicated earlier to be required at the time of submission of Form would no longer be 

required.  

It is to be noted that in view of the revised guidelines of Post Matric ST Scholarship, 

all registered hostels under the Directorate of Higher Education will be required to produce 

“No Objection Certificate” from the Institutions where their hostellers are studying at the time 

of collecting hostel forms for the hostellers. NOC format is available for download in the 

Directorate’s website https://highereducation.nagaland.gov.in. 

 

       Sd/- 

(Dr. A NSHOGA) 

Director 

Higher Education 

Nagaland: Kohima 

 

 

 

 

 

 


